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Velvet Sky issues statement on flight delays

Velvet Sky Aviation would like to apologise to those passengers who are inconvenienced due to the delayed flights. No
flights were cancelled despite reports to the contrary.

These delays were caused by circumstances beyond our control. Velvet Sky management however continues to work very
hard in ensuring that there is minimal disruption in our operation.

The delays were mainly as a result of commercial issues that have arisen between Velvet Sky Aviation and a service
provider.

For this we apologise to our passengers, who despite Velvet Sky Aviation being less than one year old, have demonstrated
loyalty and support to our company.

For further queries please feel free to contact us at the call centre 0861 835 838
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